
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 21-00050 Planning Board 1/12/2021

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: 1/12/2021

SUBJECT:

Proposed Amendment to the Land Development Code - Section 12-6 Tree/Landscape Regulations

BACKGROUND:

The City of Pensacola Department of Engineering have proposed amendments to Sec. 12.6
Tree/Landscape Regulations. The proposed Tree and Landscape ordinance has been amended to
streamline the review and enforcement process into one department, implement a process that
complies with Florida statutes, add further protection of Heritage trees, and clarify tree fund usage.
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